
From: Celia Goreham 
Sent: 19 March 2021 11:36 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2021/0813/T fao Tom Little 
 
Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC strongly object to felling the mimosa tree to ground 
level . This tree gives a positive benefit to the area , it is a fairly rare city tree , not only is is an asset 
to the CAAC but it also has a beautiful perfume , and evokes thoughts of foreign holidays .......very 
important during this time . Thus the tree makes a very important positive contribution to the CAAC 
.Reducing hight by 20 % would be acceptable. 
Celia Goreham on behalf of kentish Town and Bartholomew estate CAAC> Sent from my iPad 
 
 


